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CHS Wins International Award
Toronto - The Canadian Hearing Society (CHS) is proud to announce that its Public Profile Campaign has been recognized internationally with a prestigious Gold Quill award from the International Association of Business Communicators (IABC). 

Gold Quills have been awarded annually for the past 25 years. The 2003 field saw more than a thousand entries from over 21 countries. CHS’s Public Profile Campaign won an Award of Merit in the category “Economic, Social, Environmental Development”. 

“We are just thrilled to have the campaign recognized by such a global association of professional communicators,” says Susan Main, Director of Marketing Communications for CHS. “The campaign has attracted a lot of attention and now we can really say that it has helped to put CHS on the map!” 

The Public Profile Campaign was launched in October 2001 with a series of television and print ads. It consists of two campaigns, each one focusing on challenging the myths and stereotypes that haunt people who are deaf or hard of hearing. 

One campaign profiles deaf individuals and their accomplishments and ends with the thought-provoking line: “I’m deaf. But I’m definitely not dumb.” The second campaign features hip, young models wearing hearing aids and is designed to challenge the stereotype that people with hearing loss are old and old-fashioned. 

The Public Profile Campaign also consisted of a public awareness survey which probed the attitudes of Canadians about deafness and hearing loss. Highlights from the survey included the finding that 23% of adult Canadians report experiencing some degree of hearing loss and that 15% of people would rather live with hearing loss than wear a hearing aid. 

To view the advertising component of the Public Profile Campaign, visit the CHS Web site at: www.chs.ca/ad.html. To view the results of the public awareness survey go to: www.chs.ca/survey/index.html.
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